
June 23, 2022

O p p o r t u n i t i e s  f o r  m i n i s t r y  a n d  f e l l o w s h i p  i n ,
t h r o u g h  a n d  a r o u n d  A l l  S a i n t s

Congregational Meeting



This Sunday, June 26th
following Worship

Enjoy your retirement, Pastor Roy!
Thank you all so very much for the
wonderful Farewell and Godspeed service
and luncheon on June 12, and for your
notes, cards, well wishes and gifts. 

God has blessed me with so many good
people to work with in ministry. 
I am grateful.

Bless you all during this time of transition.

The Lord bless you and keep you,
The Lord’s face shine on you with grace
and mercy
The Lord look upon you with favor, 
and grant you peace.

Go in peace, serving God by serving
others!
Pastor Roy+



Calling all Bikes, Tricycles and Scooters

On Sunday, July 3rd, children ages 4-11 years of age are
invited to bring a bike, tricycle or scooter to church! 

Just before the sermon, the children will be excused from
service to decorate their choice of transportation in a patriotic
style. At the end of the service, the children will parade and ride
their patriotic bike, tricycle or scooter up and down the
Sanctuary isles as the congregation sings the final hymn, 
Mine Eyes Have Seen the Glory.

Bikes, tricycles and scooters should be parked in the decorating
area (library room) before the service. Supplies and supervision
will be provided.

If you have any questions contact Laura Dralle at Ldralle5@yahoo.com.

All Saints Summerfest 2022
   

Please put this date on your calendar: July 23rd! Our second annual summer
picnic will be held at church on Saturday, July 23rd from 4pm - 7pm. There will be

games and activities for all ages. A meal will be served with a bonfire to follow.
This is a great time to connect with your All Saints family!!

mailto:Ldralle5@yahoo.com


                                                  Medical Equipment Needed for Songoro
                                                         Submitted by Ron Bohrer

                                                                  YOU CAN HELP!
                                                                  Songoro – American Clinic has been operating for a number of 
                                                                  years and is helping the residents of Songoro Village to avoid a 
                                                                  1.5 hour walk for needed medical care. Songoro Lutheran 
                                                                  Church, the residents of Songoro Village, and All Saints, as the 
                                                                  partner of Songoro Lutheran, have sponsored the construction of 
                                                                  the clinic building and it is being staffed by the Songoro district 
                                                                  government as agreed when the construction planning began. 

The clinic opened in 2020 but was not fully equipped. A list of needed equipment was sent to All Saints,
and the ASLC Human Concerns Committee conducted a successful appeal for the hospital beds that
were needed. The beds are appreciated by the residents of Songoro and they are thankful to the 
All Saints members that contributed for them.

The list of needed equipment also included a number of medical examination and treatment items and
it is hoped that All Saints contributions will help to supply these items to the clinic. A list, including prices,
can be found here, and is also available at the Songoro narthex display. Contribution envelopes are
available at the display and you can choose to contribute to the equipment fund or for an individual
item. You can include your name as the donor for an item if you prefer. 

Thank you for your help and generosity!

Baseball Night in Oconomowoc!
Submitted by Rebecca Seevers

Barb and Rebecca have reserved a block of 20 seats in the 
Quad Dock section (handicap accessible) to see the Lake Country 
Dockhounds in action. 

The game is Thursday, August 11, at 6:35pm, and we'll plan to 
tailgate ahead of the game. Price per seat is $25, which also comes 
with two drink tickets.

If you're interested, please write a check to Barb Deichl. When the tickets are gone, they are gone... so
act soon!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1eP75aEF6zOETcH2HsVGCpT830nZqR6LA/view?usp=sharing


ASLC Directory

ASLC Calendar

Breeze App



Click here for more
information about the

Breeze App.

Be a part of our welcoming
community!



We want folks to feel welcome when

they step into our space!
It has been a while since we've had

formal "greeters," so we would like to
get this started again.

Take a look at the Signup Genius and
see when you could greet folks at the

front door when they enter.
Thank you!!

                                  Coffee Hour Hosts
                                       Submitted by Kathy Konig

                                             Just a reminder that there is a sign-up sheet on the church's kitchen counter 
                                             to help us out with coffee hour hosts for July and August. 

                                             We would appreciate any help for this important fellowship time if you have 
                                             a Sunday morning that would conveniently work for you. You can also reach 
                                             me at: 262-501-7037 or kkonig@wi.rr.com. Thanks very much!!

Summer Music Leaders



Click here to sign up to be a music leader
this summer!



Add your own name or contact

Wendy Quinn for assistance.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Pdk7bnQDU75jO2MYxAcW0bORpJCfmXAn/view?usp=sharing
https://aslcwales.org/calendar
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